


Spring Break is right around the corner!! Just
a reminder that March 17th IS a school day.
As we approach Spring Break, we can't help

but begin thinking of the end of the year and
summer. However, there is still lots of
learning to do, students should come

everyday with Chromebooks charged and
minds ready to learn. Parents can help us by

maintaining routines, even as the days get
longer and the sun lures us outside. 
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Preparations are in full swing for our 4th annual GMS Color Run
benefitting the American Heart and Stroke Association. We are in need
of parent volunteers, if you are interested in volunteering please visit
the GMS school website for the link to the sign up. If you would like to
make a donation to help with food, swag bags, snacks, please contact
Mrs Winfield, emmamw@leeschools.net. A huge shout out Nick Morris
from Ocean Realm Aquariums and Maintenance for his generous
donation. Ocean Realm and Aquarium's donation will help cover a
portion of the students lunches. 



March 17-End of Q3
March 17-Full day of school for students and
staff
March 17- American Heart Association Color
Run
March 20-24- SPRING BREAK- No School
April 7- Good Friday- No School
April 10- Easter Monday- No School
April 26-FULL DAY of school for students and
staff

IMPORTANT DATESIMPORTANT DATESIMPORTANT DATES STUDENT STANDOUTS

Connect with LEE!
Did you know that the school district offers

free tutoring to all students virtually?
Any K-12 student currently enrolled in the
school district has access to our very own
district teachers for tutoring. Tutoring is

offered Monday through Thursday from 3:30
PM to 8:00 PM. Students can access Connect

with Lee using their student launchpad. 

ACTION REQUIRED
Accreditation Surveys  will be available for

students, staff, and families to complete. The
survey is available beginning February 27th

through March 26th. Please visit either our school
website or the district website to locate the link.

It's a quick survey that will only take
approximately 5 minutes to complete. Students
will also be taking these surveys in school. We

need your opinion. 

Congratulations to both
Daniela Etchin and Parker
Russo. Parker placed 2nd

and Daniela 3rd, in the
Sons of the American
Revolution brochure

contest. 


